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Monday - 7/12 
9:00 a.m. - Susan Mastrianni (Mary & Bob Kring) 

Tuesday - 7/13 - St. Henry  
9:00 a.m. - Jack Eshelman (Ray & Pat) 

Wednesday - 7/14 - St. Kateri  
9:00 a.m. - Joe Schiller (Sue Hall, Tucker, Dana & Families) 

Thursday - 7/15 - St. Bonaventure 
No Mass 

Friday - 7/16 - Our Lady of Mount Carmel  
9:00 a.m. - Thomas Brockmeier (Paula Brockmeier) 

Saturday - 7/17    
4:30 p.m. - Linda Pape (Mary & Bob Kring) 

Sunday - 7/18 - SIXTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
8:00 a.m. - Margaret & Roy Wolf (May & Mark Sweany) 

10:30 a.m. - Lois & Vince Drouhard (Evelyn Fichter)  

The Sanctuary Candle – is prayerfully lit in memory of  
Eleanor Hamel from her loving husband, Jim. 

July 3-4, 2021 
 

Weekly Budget                                             $  12,621.00  
 

Needy                                                            $        326.00 
 

Reg. Collection                                              $    6,173.00  
Mail-in                                                            $    3,516.40 
On Line                                                          $       995.00 
Total                                                               $  10,684.40 
 

Deficit                      ($    1,936.60) 
 

Mass Attendance 343 - 4:30 - 121; 8:00 - 104; 10:30 -118 

Lectors - Saturday/Sunday 
    4:30 p.m. - 7/17 - S. Ziegelhofer 
    8:00 a.m. - 7/18 - C. or D. Anderson 
  10:30 a.m. - 7/18 - R. Bossler 
Sacristans - Saturday/Sunday 
    4:30 p.m. - 7/17 - M. Kring 
    8:00 a.m. - 7/18 - S. Brenner 
  10:30 a.m. - 7/18 - B. Fath 

Vocations: “Before the foundation of the world God chose us 
in Christ.” Are you discerning the vocation that God has cho-
sen for you in Christ? Might it be to serve the Church in the 
consecrated life or priesthood? Contact Father Scott Kopp at 
(330) 744-8451 or email skopp@youngstowndiocese.org.  

Please remember  
to  support our 

advertisers.  
They make   

our  bulletin possible.  
To the right is our 

 sponsor of the week.  
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SCHEDULE OF MASSES: 
SATURDAY - 4:30 p.m.  - SUNDAY - 8:00 a.m., 10:30 a.m. 

HOLYDAY VIGIL - 7:00 p.m.  -  HOLYDAY - 9:00 a.m. and 7:00 p.m. 
WEEKDAY - Monday, Tuesday, Friday, 9:00 a.m. 

                          Wednesday,  8:20 a.m.  (School Mass) 
SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION - SATURDAY - 3:30 p.m. 

Flowers on the Altar 
The flower chart is in a binder located in the Narthex on the 
West side of the church. Flowers are $40. You can either 
put money in the collection or send it to the rectory, atten-
tion Jennifer. Please call Jennifer in the rectory at (330) 833
-6898 with any questions you may have. 

 

Rectory Office Hours  
Monday                  8:30 am - 4:30 pm                 

                  Tuesday                 8:30 am - 4:30 pm       
                  Wednesday            8:30 am - 4:30 pm       
                  Thursday                CLOSED 
                  Friday                    10:00 am - 4:30  pm 

Flowers on the Altar – The flowers on the altar are in honor 
of Len & Tess Simonetti’s wedding anniversary.  

St. Joseph’s Federal Credit Union 
Annual Dinner Meeting 

Saturday, August 14th, 2021 
Skyland Pines, 3550 Columbus Rd NE, Canton 
 

Tickets will be $15 for STJ members and $22 for non-members. Your 
dinner choices are steak, chicken, fish, or vegetarian. 
 

You will need to purchase tickets in advance at the main office in Canton 
or at the Louisville branch. No ticket sales after August 7th, 2021. 
 

Social Hour: 5:00-5:30 pm 
Dinner & Business Meeting: 5:30 pm 
Entertainment & Door Prize Drawing: 6:45 pm 

200 Club 
The 200 Club Winner for June 30th is Joanne Dixon, ticket 
#145 for $100.00. Congratulations! Your ticket will be put 
back in for more chances to win! 

Mass Intentions 
The Mass intention book is open through May 31, 2022. If 
you would like to schedule a Mass for a loved one, please 
call the rectory at (330) 833-6898 to speak with Jennifer to 
get it scheduled.  



St. Barbara School has an open position for  a PT custodian for 
afternoons. This position would include:  
General cleaning: Vacuuming, mopping, sweeping, dusting of 
floors, hallways, bathrooms etc. - Able to use a floor scrubber. - 
Perform regular sanitation of classrooms/ equipment follow-
ing COVID guidelines. - Emptying of trash. -  Able to lift and carry 
50 lbs. -  Responsible for opening/securing the premises at the 
start and end of shift.  
Hire dependent upon passing a background check.  
Interested parties should call the school office at: 330-833-9510 

Stewardship: “He instructed them to take nothing for the journey 
but a walking stick – no food, no sack, no money in their belts.” 
MARK 6:8 
 

Imagine taking nothing but a stick when you go on a trip. The 
Apostles must have really trusted in God’s providential care. 
Think of all the material things “we can live without” in today’s 
world. We make our life’s journey more difficult because of all the 
material baggage that we drag along. Putting God first in every-
thing and putting our money and possessions second gives us 
freedom because we don’t become “slaves” to wanting to acquire 
more things. 

 

Monthly Rosary: The Evangelization Committee will be praying the 
Rosary one half hour before Mass one Sunday per month.  
 

July 18 - 7:30 am - August  15 - 10:00 am  
August  29 - 7:30 am (Rosary for Life) - September 18 - 4:00 pm  
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The Dr. John Scott Memorial Golf Outing will be held Sunday, 
August 15, 2021 at 1:30 pm at Sable Creek Golf Course, 5942 
Edison Street, Hartville, OH 44632. Foursomes: $300 (includes 
lunch and dinner). Prizes, 50/50, and raffle. Many levels of spon-
sorship: Event: $1,200, Eagle Scot: $500, Hole: $125. For more 
info and reservation form, go to www.troop16bsa.com. Contact 
Jim DiCola at (330) 418-5105 or jvdicola@gmail.com, or Fred 
Scott at (330) 806-8894 or 89rockne92@gmail.com. Any donation 
is welcome! Make your check payable to BSA Troop 16 and 
send c/o Jim Dicola, 344 23rd St. NW Canton, OH 44709. The 
outing benefits Troop 16, the only traditionally functioning Boy 
Scout Troop within Canton’s city limits. The Troop was founded at 
St. John the Baptist Catholic Church in 1919 and, since the mid 
1920s, has been chartered at St. Joseph Catholic Church. More 
than 200 of its members have achieved Eagle Scout rank! Pro-
ceeds go to the Troop’s annual operating budget and for need 
and merit based contributions to scouts who wish to participate in 
high adventure camping. Thank you for your support! 

Keep your tax dollars from going to abortion! Go to 
www.NoTaxpayerAbortion.com.  

Find True Freedom! Do you need freedom from the heartache of 
an abortion? God’s mercy offers release from the bonds of regret. 
There is Hope and Healing available. For CONFIDENTIAL help, 
text or call Project Rachel of Northeast Ohio at (330) 360-0430 or 
go to https://hopeafterabortionneo.weebly.com/.  

SAVE THE DATE – Catholic Men’s Conference at St. Thomas 
HS on September 18, 2021 
Bishop Bonnar recently wrote an invitation to all of the men of our 
diocese inviting them to join him at our CMF conference on Satur-
day, September 18th at St. Thomas Aquinas high school.  
 

“As your new Bishop, I would like you to join me for the 2021 
Gathering of Catholic Men and 8th Annual Catholic Men’s Fellow-
ship to be held Saturday, September 18, 2021 at Saint Thomas 
Aquinas High School. The theme for this gathering is “Letting Go 
of Fear – Embracing Faith.”……In my five months as Bishop of 
Youngstown, I have been blessed with many firsts.” I look forward 
with great anticipation to meeting you at what will be my first CMF 
gathering. Please make plans to join us.  
Check website for registration details; CMFDOY.org 

New Volunteers Needed at Hospice of the Western Reserve 
Are you looking for a way to help individuals in your community? 
Many virtual and in-person volunteer opportunities are available 
including in our new Pet Piece of Mind and End of Life Doula pro-
grams. We also have volunteer opportunities at our Life’s Treas-
ure’s Thrift Shop in Medina. Consider becoming a Hospice of the 
Western Reserve Volunteer. Two virtual new volunteer training 
series are held every month with registration contingent on meet-
ing pre-requisites. Our July series are Tuesdays and Thursdays, 
July 6, 8, 13, and 15 from 1:00pm – 4:00pm or Mondays and 
Wednesdays, July 19, 21, 26, and 28 from 5:30pm – 8:30pm. Get 
started today by calling (216) 255-9090, emailing volunteer-
ing@hospicewr.org, or filling out an online application at hos-
picewr.org/volunteer. 

Natural Family Planning: To Have, To Hold, To Honor 
July 25-31 is Natural Family Planning Awareness week and this year’s 
theme is “To Have, To Hold, To Honor: Support God’s Gifts of Love.” 
Modern methods of Natural Family Planning are scientifically researched 
and based on the observation of naturally occurring signs and symptoms 
of fertility during a woman’s menstrual cycle. To learn more go to 
www.doy.org or contact dschmidt@youngstowndiocese.org.  

Change of Date:  The date of the combined regional parish pic-
nic, at the Massillon KofC may have to be changed due to a con-
flict with Pro Football HOF activities. We will publish the date as 
soon as we know it. St. Marys, St. Joseph, St. Barbara, Holy 
Family and Ss Phillip & James are all invited. Information and 
sign up forms will be available in the bulletin soon. Come join in 
the fellowship with our Regional brothers and sisters.  
Father Matthew Mankowski will be in attendance. 

Food Pantry 
The St. Barbara Food Pantry for July is on Thursday, July 
15th from 6:00-7:00 pm at the Parish Life Center. Those in 
need of support through this ministry for food should form a 
“car line” around the rectory garage that leads to the back of 
the Parish Life Center and remain in their cars for assistance 
as this is still a “drive up” ministry at this time. 



Dear Parishioners  
 
In response to the priorities outlined in Bishop David J. Bonnar's pastoral letter, 
Testify to the Light, all the parishes in the diocese have been asked to participate 
in a Parish Needs Assessment.  After this information is collected a Needs Assess-
ment Committee at the parish and the county level will go over the data collected.  
Catholic Charities has provided us with a survey to begin this process.  I would 
like to encourage every family in the parish to take a few minutes and complete 
the survey.  You can use this link to take the survey. 
 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/stk-cnty 
 
You can also scan the following QR code with your phone and go directly to the 
survey. 
 

 
 
Thank you for your participation and have a blest week. 
 
Fr. Brian 

Farewell Open House Reception 
for Father Brian Cline 

 Parish Council and other church ministeries are planning 
an Open House for Father Brian to thank him for his eight 
years serving as pastor of St. Barbara and to wish him our 
best in his new appointment. Save the date, Sunday, Au-
gust 29th. Open House will begin  after the 10:30 Mass until 
3pm. Watch the bulletin for further details. 

Social Club - St. Barbara’s Social Club will begin 
meeting again on the last Sunday in September at 
5:00 pm. All are welcome to join us for dinner and 
fellowship. We hope to see many new faces. As the 
time gets nearer we will announce in the bulletin 
where we will meet. If anyone has a suggestion 
where you would like to go contact Bob & Mary 
Kring at 330-833-9851. 
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Please support our advertisers! They make our bulletin possible! 

 

Saint Barbara 
School               

Phone 

330-833-9510   
 

Stark County Catholic Schools 
       2809 Lincoln Way NW 

Massillon, OH  

 

Jeff, Cathi and Tommy Heitger* and 
Frank Gadd III                 *Unlicensed Associate 

THANK YOU! 
For the Support of  Everyone who Supported our Parish Festival this year 


